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October 12, 2022 

Read the Latest Edition of the HPSM Provider Newsletter 

 

Dear providers,  
 
The Health Plan of San Mateo’s (HPSM’s) quarterly provider newsletter, HEALTHmatters MD, is here! 
Read it online or download it here: www.hpsm.org/provider/resources/newsletters 
 
Articles include: 

• CareAdvantage D-SNP starts January 1, 2023. Learn about the CareAdvantage transition to 
D-SNP and how it will affect your office and your members. 

• HPSM turns 35! We’ve proudly served San Mateo County since 1987. Check out some of our 
highlights from the last 35 years. 

• Get a refresher on HPSM Language Assistance Services. Continue to deliver exceptional 
care to members in their native language. 

• Celebrate Hispanic Heritage and Filipino American History Months. Our diverse 
community of providers, members and staff are what make our network great. Learn more 
about HPSM’s commitment to celebrating these differences to improve overall health 
outcomes in San Mateo County. 

• Monkeypox cases continue to rise. Learn what you need to know now. 
• Did you miss our Disability Pride Month webinar? Read highlights from the presentation 

and find out how to watch the recording from the presentation. 
• … and more!  

 
For questions, please contact the HPSM Provider Services department at PSInquiries@hpsm.org. 
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community, 
HPSM Provider Services 
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